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Focus Group Discussion on Implementing New Towns along the        
Clark-Manila Railway 

 
 

This event, held last July 25, 2017 in Dome Café, Shangri-La Mall, Mandaluyong City, brought together urban 
planning specialists and representatives from government agencies related to land development and 
management policy and practice, housing delivery, major infrastructure services, and real estate 
development.  The discussions tackled the considerations and possible strategies to prepare for the effects of 
the future construction of the Clark-Manila Railway (CMR) System.  The discussions emphasized the provision 
of housing and mixed-use developments along the areas traversed by the CMR segment.  The participants 
hope that the issues and solutions presented in the FGD shall help in optimizing the opportunities of the 
most awaited railway system project in the region.  
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